Ministry for Primary Industries
Manatd Ahu Matua

OIA19-0687

15 0CT 2019

Andy Blick
fyi-request-11442-f35b9363@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andy Blick,
TRANSFER OF OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST
I refer to your official information request on 13 October 2019 relating to:

e The results of the recent TB tests conducted on feral pig samples, sourced by
contracted hunters, from the Whirinaki River catchment in the Bay of Plenty.

This information is not held by the Ministry for Primary Industries (MPI), but is believed to be
held by and more closely related to the function of OSPRI. As such, we are transferring your
request to OSPRI for response, in accordance with Section 14(b) and (i) of the Official
Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

U/M

Alan Witcombe
Director, Government Services
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